
  
 

 

 
 

 
          

 

  
 
 
October 11, 2010 
 
Mr. Edward Drake 
Executive Director 
YNOTT Foundation Headquarters 
1799 W. 5th Ave PMB 116 
Columbus. OH 43212  
 
Dear Edward: 
 
On behalf of Cleveland MOTTEP and the Kidney Foundation of Ohio, thank you for your 
ongoing support of the Healthy Teens, Healthy Tomorrow program.  Each year, the 
program reaches minority teens in Cleveland with a vital message of health and 
wellness.  The invaluable information you provide during your keynote address certainly 
contributes to the success of the program.   
 
Our collaboration with the YNOTT Foundation has strengthened the Healthy Teens, 
Healthy Tomorrow program over the years.  As a leader and role model for teens, you 
embody the message of health and wellness.  Your testimony about organ donation 
serves as an example to the teens making the vital decision to donate. 
 
The following highlights some comments from various teens and chaperones who heard 
your keynote address: 
 

• “(Organ donation) is something I plan on doing and it just supports my decision” 

• “I learned a lot I didn’t know from Edward.  I would love to donate a kidney” 

• “I want to live a long life and don’t want to die soon” 
 
As you can see, your message continues to touch the lives of teens and adults in the 
Healthy Teens, Healthy Tomorrow program.  Thank you for your dedication to the youth 
of our community.   
 
Sincerely,  

 
Cherie Richards     Kim McFarlin 
Education Coordinator    Director of Programs 
Cleveland MOTTEP     Kidney Foundation of Ohio 
 

 

 


